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 INTERNAL MEMO  

DATE: May 4, 2023 

TO: Elementary and Secondary Principals and Vice-Principals  

FROM: Shawn McKillop, APR  
Sheryl Robinson Petrazzini, Director of Education   

SUBJECT: SURVEY: Strategic Planning 2023  

   
 
We are pleased to share the survey link to help HWDSB 
identify future values, priorities, and goals. This survey is 
wide open for you, students, families, staff, partners, and 
community members to complete.  
 

• SURVEY: https://hwdsb.info/PathForwardSurvey 
 
The survey is currently available and will be open until June 
2. We encourage you to take this opportunity to share your 
valuable input and perspectives!  
 
The survey is available in the following languages: Arabic, 
Somali, Chinese Simplified, Urdu, Korean, Vietnamese, 
Spanish, Farsi, and French. 
 
Communication/ACTION: Throughout the month of May until June 2, we ask principals to share this 
survey link with families and staff in your school communication often. Please share via social media and 
on school websites. To start, a direct email will be shared centrally with families and staff on Thursday, 
May 4. Sample content is below for you to use:  
 

Strategic Planning 2023 
HWDSB is seeking input to identify future values, priorities, and goals. Planning a new path 
forward starts with you! Please complete this survey, available in multiple languages, by June 2: 
https://hwdsb.info/PathForwardSurvey 
 
Strategic planning is goal setting and goal mapping for HWDSB. A strategic plan must identify 
goals that are consistent with the organization’s overall vision. Learn more: 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/pathforward  
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